
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Construction Updates  
at Perley Health 

 Your Safety is Our Top Priority 
Your safety is paramount throughout this project. Please help us keep everyone safe by paying 
close attention to all signs and following all safety directions in and around construction areas. 

Important Service Disruptions 
This special newsletter provides an important update on upcoming construction work in the Perley 
Centre. Please be aware of the following planned service disruptions and potential noise.. 

Planned Water Shutdown 

A temporary water shutdown is scheduled for Thursday, August 14, 2025, from 7 a.m. to 9 a.m. 

During this time, water will be unavailable in these locations: 

• Creative Arts studios 

• Second-floor washroom 

• Small cleaner's closet in the Perley Centre 

Piling Work: Noise and Vibrations 

From Tuesday, August 19 to Friday, September 5, 2025, crews will be performing piling 
work (drilling into the ground). This work will likely generate significant noise and vibrations. 

We strongly recommend that anyone working in or near the affected area use hearing protection. 
You can get free hearing protection from the Support Services offices on the second floor of the 
Perley Centre. 

Arts Studio Closure 

The art studios on the second floor of the Perley Centre will be closed during the piling work 
from Tuesday, August 19 to Friday, September 5, 2025. Staff will adjust programs accordingly, 
and community members can find updates on the unit activity calendar whiteboards. We will post a 
more detailed notice once those program changes are confirmed later this week. 

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your patience as we work to complete this 
project safely and efficiently. 

For questions or concerns, please contact info@PerleyHealth.ca. 

Perley Health produces a construction newsletter every two weeks, or when news must be 
promptly shared. This information is available in print throughout the Perley community and posted 
to the Perley Health website (https://www.perleyhealth.ca/public-announcement). 
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